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At the WICPA School District Auditor Conference, we received a question about auditor access to WISEdata Finance/WiSFiP. Auditors needing access to view an LEA’s financial data submitted to DPI will need to be added by the LEA as a user for WISEdata Finance (WDF) and the Wisconsin School Finance Portal (WiSFiP), similar to other WISE applications.  Requests for access can be submitted through a link within WISEhome, DPI’s secure application platform.

A School Financial Services Team Bulletin sent out June 2, 2022, provides additional details on setting up a WAMS ID and requesting access to WISEdata Finance. Please review the SFS Bulletin for additional assistance with getting access to your district’s WISEdata Finance/WiSFiP.  
